
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

This is the last newsletter of the school year and it has simply flown by. There 

is so much to tell you that is going on at the moment in school, that the 

newsletter isn’t big enough to squeeze it all in, but I hope you’ll find it in-

formative and allow for a smooth end to the school year. 

We’ll be letting you know your child’s class on Monday 7th July and the chil-

dren will spend time with them on Thursday 10th July. 

Hopefully the weather remains warm and sunny for the remainder of the 

term and it is important for the children to have sun hats, glasses and have 

sun screen applied before school. Staff will ensure that children drink regu-

larly and have periods of time in the shade. 

  

As we draw towards the end of the year I would like to thank all of the staff  

for their dedication towards giving the children the best possible chances to 

succeed. It’s always a pleasure when showing new parents around and 

they comment about choosing the school because of good things that oth-

er parents say and the reputation that the school has in the local communi-

ty. This is a big Stoke Hill Community effort and one that allows the school to 

be  

A GREAT PLACE TO LEARN, WORK AND PLAY 

 

We will miss all of our wonderful year 6 children, 

but know they are ready to make the next leap in 

their educational lives. To everyone else, I wish 

you a happy summer holiday and look forward to 

welcoming you back to school on Thursday 4th 

September. 

 

Jamie Sullivan                      

Head of School 
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DATES 

July 5th 

PTFA Fair 11.00am 

 

July 7th 

Parents notified of 

new classes 

 

July 10th 

Children spend time 

with their new 

teacher 

 

July 15th 

Sports Day 

 

July 15th 

Y6 Production 

5.00pm 

 

July 16th  

Y6 Production 

1.45pm 

 

July 16th 

Y4 Roman Day 

 

July 18th 

School reports sent 

home 

 

July 21st 

Y6 Leaver’s Party 

5.00pm 

 

July 23rd 

Y6 Leaver’s Assem-

bly 9.00am 

 

July 23rd 

Last Day of Term 

 

School Champions  

The following children received school awards in reading, writing or maths during 

the last month: 

Reading:    Ace (6M),  Austin (5J) 

Writing:   Alba (4G),  Rowan (3C) 

Maths:      Frank (3B),  Levi (4G) 

 



 Young Writers  

 

 
Sports Day  -  Tuesday 15th July 

 

Please see below the timings for your child’s Sports Day and the colour we would 

like them to wear. 

9.15 - Year 5 10.15 - Year 4 11.15 - Year 6 1.30 - Year 3 

  

 
 
 

 

We are delighted to be working with Sylvania Stores Community group on a new and exciting project.   

Our young aspiring writers and illustrators in year 5 teamed up with 

Pete the Poet and Helen, the community educators, to share a range 

of pop up books and stories that they will then go and read to pre 

school children at Sylvania Stores later in July.  

 

We will look to build on this partnership and run a programme (4-5 

weeks ) in September/ October whereby children will create their own 

stories and 'publish' the books before sharing them again at Sylvania 

Stores with the pre-school children. 

 

 Sporting Update 

Both our girls and boys cricket squads qualified for the Devon Fi-

nals this year. Last Friday the boys were crowned Devon Champi-

ons, whilst the girls finished the fourth best team in Devon. Con-

gratulations to them all. 

 

Meanwhile the girls Tag Rugby players recently took part in a festival of rugby and 

got to play on the Exeter Chiefs pitch at Sandy Park! Our mixed team has a tourna-

ment coming up on Monday, so good luck to the children. 

 

Harriers (blue) Chiefs (black) Grecians (red) 

6P 6B 6M 

5AM 5W 5J 

4DP 4G 4G 

3B 3M 3C 



School Office Notices 

 

Class Photographs—you should have received information via SchoolComms to tell you that 
class photographs are now ready to view and purchase. The individual link you need is in the 
SchoolComms message. We offer a free “deliver to school” option that is open for approxi-
mately 14 days, alternatively, home delivery is available at a cost of £5 postage and packing. If 
you need assistance or have any questions  regarding placing an order, please call 01736 
751555 (option 3) or click on the “contact” button on our website home page (htempest.co.uk) 
where the Tempest team will be happy to help. 

Mental Health at Stoke Hill 

 

With the summer break faster approaching it may offer some families 

a little more head space and time for wider a reading, and a great op-

portunity to take care of one’s mental health and wellbeing. Why not 

check out some of these resources and guides online to support with 

new ideas and strategies to support young learners.  

 

 

Community Events 

                    

             Festival Of Neurodiversity 

 

Exeter Phoenix are presenting the first festival of neurodiversity for 

families on Sunday 13th July. If you would like further details then 

click on the link below. 

 

https://exeterphoenix.org.uk/events/kaleidoscopic-minds/  

 

Out and About at Stoke Hill 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.htempest.co.uk/
https://exeterphoenix.org.uk/events/kaleidoscopic-minds/



